## KATE BROWN GOVERNOR



March 26, 2015

Dear Mr. Dover,

Our office has reviewed your issues with the Oregon Medical Board (OMB). We have ensured that the OMB's Complaint Resource Officer is aware of your concerns.

Regarding your medical license & grievances with the OMB: you are required to comply with the OMB's decisions, and any formal policies set forth by them. Our office will not intervene on your behalf.

The Governor's Office will forward any future contacts from you regarding this issue to the OMB Complaint and Resource Officer.

If you wish to pursue this further, you may avail yourself of the customary legal channels available to all Oregonians, or consider contacting your state representatives to suggest a change to the laws relating to this issue.

Thank you,

Constituent Services Team Office of Governor Kate Brown